The joint Pre-K-6 Northern Burlington sending school
districts held an informational session on the new
NJSLS Comprehensive Health Standards on Thursday,
July 21, 2022.

In the session, Dan Rice and Taz Weisgarber from
Answer (Rutgers University) discuss the new standards
and the research that led to their adoption by the New
Jersey Department of Education.

The joint districts are currently crafting a Frequently
Asked Questions document that will be disseminated to
families as soon as it is finalized.

The final curriculum will be made available upon Board
approval. Information regarding the actual lessons,
materials, and schedule of instruction are forthcoming.

Click Here for the introductory statement from the
curriculum directors, which was not recorded in its entirety.

Click Here for the recorded session.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CmYfouJmXINw-hyA7zDz-vqr3UPHLQT2/view
https://rutgers.zoom.us/rec/play/jD67VKgQAYpdOUVlJjSXRVXCmoCTzVkt9QoozMhIB7F55ApZj1wUFycyjavMBoEg4sTJ6zDWeHVPP8nN.t2us1y5UuC6pgvWj?continueMode=true&_x_zm_rtaid=4oicaKwrT2mVVZa7V0uF5w.1658934926836.bec9a137d0a59f21e6e44ccd15804ce7&_x_zm_rhtaid=104

